November 21, 1991

Dr. John Chowning CCRMA STANFORD Univ. Stanford, Calif. 94305-8180 USA

Dear Dr. Chowning:

It was really a great pleasure to have the opportunity to visit and see you again with professor Suzuki on October 28th.

We felt honored to be given the demonstration by Max Mathew himself and have lunch with John Pierce. Enclosed you will please find some of pictures I took at that time.

Professor Suzuki joins me to express our sincere appreciation for your time and kind arrangements for us. We hope that you will have a chance to come over to Japan and visit with us again in Hamamatsu or Kobe, near professor Suzuki's place, in not far distant future.

Yours very truly,

George Hasegawa General Manager

EKB Division

International Group

GH/mk

cc: Yamaha Corporation of America